
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

NIGHT NAVIGATION AT PORT OF AVEIRO from 1st June 2022 

In order to improve the operational efficiency and increase the competitiveness of Port of 

Aveiro, the Executive Board of Aveiro Port Authority hereby informs that, from 1st June 2022 

onwards, Night Navigation will be conducted as follows:  

 

1- Night service will be provided until 01 am at all commercial terminals, except for jetty n. 

20 of the Liquid Bulk Terminal; 

 

2- Night manoeuvres will be carried out in slack water; 

 

3- Night service will give priority to the following cases: 

 

a) Vessels that finish the stevedoring operations by midnight and that are ready for 

departure; 

b) Vessels that start the stevedoring shift upon arrival at the quay; 

 

4- The arrival of vessels with stevedoring operations booked for the 1st shift may be 

transferred for the next morning without prejudice of the start of the stevedoring 

operations; 

 

5- In a first phase, the night service will include: 

 

a) On departures: vessels up to 12 000 GT; 

b) Arrivals: vessels up to 10 000 GT; 

 

6- Exceptional situations of strategic interest for the Port of Aveiro shall be considered 

upon previous analysis by Aveiro Port Authority; 

 

7- Requests for night navigation services that do not fit into the established conditions, as 

well as exceptional situations, should be addressed to the Port Coordination 

Director, Master Pedro Lemos, to the following email address: 

pedro.lemos@portodeaveiro.pt 

 

Finally, it is important to reinforce that 2022 has been a year of adaptation and change to a new 

operational reality, so we are counting on all your understanding and support in this challenge 

long time aspired by all customers and clients of the Port of Aveiro. 

 

Fátima Lopes Alves 

 

Executive President of the Board 
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